
Car Parking Notice – November 2023 

 
Hello All 
 
As our choir grows in numbers, car parking is going to present some issues 
which we need to be aware of. 
 
The next page contains a rough sketch of permitted parking areas. 
 
Please only park in available spaces in areas marked including  Parking 
bays, Lay-by's and car parks. 
 
We must not park on the roadway which may obstruct emergency 
vehicles. If all spaces are occupied, then please park on Broadway, which 
is free in the evenings 
 
Please Park Considerately: A car parked in front of Eborn House last 
week and was occupying two spaces. 
 
NB: Members may not know that if you continue on the main roadway past 
Fraser Hall there is a small car park at the end and not far from the hall. 
Eight spaces were free on Wednesday. 
 
Some good news: I'm advised that lighting is soon to be installed in the car 
park and the lack of lighting in the entrance to Fraser Hall is in hand and 
will soon be resolved. 
 
ALSO: Apparently the items of clothing on rails in the storeroom are for 
sale for only £1 per item. Leyland's have raised over £500 via these sales 
and they are soon to have new rails which will make it easier to access. If 
you want anything, just let me have your payment and I'll pass it to Iris. 
 
Regards 
Rod 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


